
March for Life Auckland is happening on Feb 29th in Auckland city, please join us! 

What is March for Life?  

March for Life is a family-friendly, life affirming awareness march to show our love for 
vulnerable, unborn babies, their mothers, and the wider impacted whanau. 

When and Where?  

 1pm Saturday February 29th, gather at Freyberg Square, Auckland CBD. 
 2pm march to Aotea Square along Queen St 
 2:45pm speeches at Aotea Square 

Why Should I go? 

Mid-February, the Abortion Legislation Bill Select Committee will be reporting back to 
Parliament, and the second and third (final) readings will likely be shortly after. This bill 
seeks to liberalize abortion in New Zealand, and provide on demand (no limitation) 
abortions up to 20 weeks, and up-to-birth, if it is in the "well-being" interests of the 
mother. The timing of this march is really important. We want as many people at the 
march as possible, to show our politicians and media that New Zealanders DO CARE, 
and that liberalizing our abortion law is not what New Zealanders need at this time! 

Who Should Attend?  

Everyone who cares about protecting life and supporting vulnerable babies and their 
mothers. They are us: the mother and the unborn baby.   We have some inspiring 
speakers lined up to share their personal stories. It’s going to be an amazing day! 

We look forward to marching for LIFE with you and your family! 


